
Conference: Pride and Prejudice in
Cross-Border Cases
The conference titled Pride and Prejudice in Cross-Border Cases will take place at
the University of Rijeka, Faculty of Law on Tuesday 22 May 2018. It is intended to
serve as an open forum for scholars and practitioners to address current issues
pertaining to private international law. The programme offers selection of topics
by speakers from both sides of the Atlantic. Conference fee is not charged, but
prior registration is required at zeup@pravri.hr.

https://conflictoflaws.net/2018/conference-pride-and-prejudice-in-cross-border-cases/
https://conflictoflaws.net/2018/conference-pride-and-prejudice-in-cross-border-cases/
http://pravri.uniri.hr/en/
https://conflictoflaws.de/News/2018/05/PridePrejudice2018.pdf
mailto:zeup@pravri.hr

